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Matthew 22:36-40 

“Teacher, which is the greatest commandment in the Law?” 

Jesus replied: “‘Love the Lord your God with all your heart 
and with all your soul and with all your mind.’  This is the 

first and greatest commandment.  And the second is like it: 
‘Love your neighbour as yourself.’  All the Law and the 

Prophets hang on these two commandments.” 

Unicef Article 29 (Goals of Education) 
Education must develop every child’s personality, talents 

and abilities to the full. It must encourage the child’s 
respect for human rights, as well as respect for their 

parents, their own and other cultures, and the environment. 

Dear Parents/Carers 

A very warm welcome back to the new school year. It has 
been lovely to see all our children and families back at 
school this week and I hope everyone enjoyed their summer 
break. 

This week we have welcomed our new reception children 
into school. They have all been fantastic and are already 
very much part of the Bunbury family. I would also like to 
welcome a number of other families who have joined us 
across the school. Welcome to James in year 1, Grace in 
year 2, Lolly and Theo in year 3 and Max in year 5. I hope 
you have all enjoyed your first week in our school and we 
welcome you all to Bunbury. 

Over the summer our 
EYFS outside area has 
been completed. I know 
the children have 
thoroughly enjoyed their 
outdoor time this week in 
our new area and it will 
have a huge impact to our 
EYFS provision and 
learning.  
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DIARY DATES 

12 Sep - Y4 Chester Zoo Trip 
17 Sep - Meet the teacher (Y1-Y6) 
25 Sep - Meet the Teacher (Reception) 
04 Oct - Harvest Service, 10am at Church. 
              All are welcome. Volunteers are 
              needed to walk to & from church   
              Pls email admin if you can help. 
22 Oct - Parents Evening  
23 Oct - Parents Evening  
06 Nov - Academy Photography,  
               Individual & siblings 
13 Nov - School Nurses to administer 
               Flu Nasal Spray in school 
04 Dec - Whole school theatre trip 
11 Dec - Y2 Hope Journey Trip 
11 Dec - EYFS/KS1 Nativity, 2pm 
12 Dec - EYFS/KS1 Nativity, 10am 
18 Dec - KS2 Carol Service 6pm @ church  

Please view our school calendar on our website for 
up to date information: 

www.bunburyaldersey.cheshire.sch.uk/events 

Don't forget - Parents,Carers and Friends are  
invited to Friday Worship,10.00am each week. 
Please email admin if you would like to attend. 
admin@bunburyaldersey.cheshire.sch.uk 

Click here to view our  
LUNCH MENU 

Bunbury Aldersey CE Primary School 
School Lane, Bunbury, Cheshire, CW6 9NR 

Tel: (01829) 260524 or 261332 

Executive Head Teacher:  Mrs Fiona Todd 
Principal:  Mrs Nicola Badger 

principalbunbury@RCSAT.cheshire.sch.uk 
admin@bunburyaldersey.cheshire.sch.uk
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We will be holding open mornings for reception 2020 starters later on this half term on 2nd and 9th of 
October 9.30 - 11.30 am. 

A number of parents have asked this week as to the wellbeing of Mrs Todd. As you will be aware from 
correspondence during the summer term Mrs Todd was taken ill with Viral Encephalitis in May. This is a 
very serious illness and Mrs Todd needs rest and calm to aid her recovery, which is likely to take at least 6 
months. I am sure you will join me in sending her your best wishes and prayers for a full recovery. A 
number of parents have asked about sending some flowers from the parent body and an envelope has 
been started in the school office. If you would like to donate please hand in any contributions to Mrs 
Waring either before or after school. 

The management of Rural Church Schools Academy Trust and the schools within, will continue as normal. 
Mr Alex Goodwin will remain as Principal at St Oswald's, I will remain as Principal at Bunbury and in 
overall charge at Warmingham with Mr Gareth Coyne as acting Principal there. 

I have been acting as Executive Headteacher across the trust since May and will continue to do so until 
Mrs Todd is in a position to return to her post. During this interim period there may be times when I will 
be absent from Bunbury to fulfil my stand in role as Executive Headteacher. At such times, Mrs Emma 
Armitage (Reception Class Teacher) will act as Assistant Principal to maintain and strengthen our senior 
leadership team. If you need to contact her via email during this time please use: 
assistantprincipal@rcsat.cheshire.sch.uk 

We have returned back to school with some good news relating to our staff. Miss Emily Young is expecting 
her first baby and will be starting her maternity at the beginning of November and Miss Nikki Stuart is 
now engaged to her partner Cathal McShane during the summer.  I am sure you will join me in wishing 
them both congratulations and we look forward to sharing their special times later this school year. 

Thank you as always for your continued support. I am very much looking forward to leading our school 
again through this academic year with all the enjoyment, excitement and challenges that may bring. I 
hope you enjoy your weekend and we look forward to seeing you all on Monday morning. 

Mrs Badger

Sports News 
  
This year we will be adopting a new online system for parents to give permission for sporting competitions 
and events. We hope this will prove efficient whilst being kinder on the environment.  If you receive a text 
inviting your child to an event, please logon to the School website to complete the required form, advising 
if they can attend or not. 

Mr Dooley 
PE Lead 
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Other News and Information 
School Lunches 
We have been notified by Cheshire East, that from September.  The price of school lunches will increase to 
£2.25 per child, per day. 

Bunbury Badgers Fees 
As of this term, Bunbury Badgers has increased their fees by 50p to their after school club care. The 
session which runs till 6pm, will now cost £10 per child. 

Outstanding Payments 
Please can all parents login to their SchoolMoney account and clear any outstanding payments from last 
term.  If you would like a break down of what is owing, please email or speak to the school office who will 
provide you with a statement of account. 

Celebrations 

Fruit of the Spirit /Christian Value Award 
This week's focus has been 'generosity' 

YR - Freya for her kindness and generosity when playing with her friends in our outdoor 
play area. 
Y1 - Lexie for her generous spirit and always tidying up. Even when it is not her mess! 
Y2 - George for his generous spirit and always helping in the classroom. 
Y3 - Sky for the kindness and generosity he has shown his partners during lessons. 
Y4 - Reuben for sharing his rainforest knowledge generously with his group. 
Y5 - Max for showing kindness and generosity to others. 
Y6 - Isabella for her kindness and generosity in the classroom. 

Star of the Week 
YR - Charlie for a fantastic start to his school journey. 
Y1 - Aggie for her calm and hardworking attitude this week. 
Y2 - Izzy for always being ready to learn. 
Y3 - Hattie for her excellent presentation and hard work in her new Maths book. 
Y4 - Evan for a brilliant attitude to his work this wee. 
Y5 - Braeden for his excellent work ethic during Maths this week. 
Y6 - Lilly-May for her brilliant attitude and presentation this week. 
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